


We love our community and want to see it grow responsibly. This proposal does not reflect
responsible growth. We respectfully urge the Committee to reject this application in its
current form and protect the integrity of our residential street.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Kevin & Katie Kirk

    




